
Welcome and greetings to lifelong learners, and a
special hello to new members of the Academy!

We are delighted that you will join us to examine the
fascinating world of human behaviour.  There are so
many questions to explore and ideas to discuss.
Together, we hope to better understand ourselves and
others.

Each workshop participant is expected to do a
presentation. We would ask each of you to choose a
presentation topic on either: (i) an idea or concept (e.g.,
emotions, personality, empathy, happiness, attachment,
etc. or (ii) the contributions of a significant thinker to
understanding human behaviour.

We have created a list of topics, along with related
references to help you choose a topic  and get you
started.  This is by no means an exhaustive list of topics
or references. Rather, it is intended to stimulate ideas
and, in no way, to limit you. You are welcome to pursue a
topic of your choosing.

As you will see, for each topic we have posed a question
to stimulate our thinking.  In preparing your
presentation, you do not need to focus on the question
that we have posed, but it is a good idea to pose some



key questions to the participants prior to the
presentation to stimulate discussion.

We suggest that presenters send out 2-3 articles or
YouTube videos for workshop members to read in
advance of the presentation.  Workshop members are
encouraged to read the articles or view the videos
ahead of time in order to ensure a rich and lively
discussion.

A slide presentation is NOT required. However, if you
wish to do a slide presentation or would like any
assistance with your presentation, we are available. You
are also encouraged to avail yourselves of the technical
support provided by the Academy Tech team
throughout the year.

The Academy has decided that all workshops in the fall
term will be by Zoom. Many of you are very familiar
with Zoom, having attended workshops in the past year.
However, if any of you are not familiar with it, please
feel free to contact us and we can set up a practice
session.

The dates of the workshop are: September 15;
September 29; October 13; October 27; November 10;
November 24; January 12; January 26; February 9;
February 23; March 9; March 23.



If you have any questions about any of this, or just want
to say “hello”, feel free to contact either or both of us by
phone or email.

Our first meeting will be held on Wednesday, September
15 from 12:00-2:00 p.m. We look forward to seeing you
then.


